
January 5, 2001

Mr. Gary Van Middlesworth
Site General Manager
Duane Arnold Energy Center
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
3277 DAEC Road
Palo, IA 52324

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-331/00-16(DRS)

Dear Mr. Van Middlesworth:

On December 27, 2000, the NRC issued inspection report, 50-331/00-16(DRS), documenting
an NRC inspection of the radiation protection program. After the report was issued, an error
was noted in the section entitled, “Summary of Findings.” We have corrected this Section and
have attached the corrected copy to this letter. Please replace this Section of the report with
the attached “Summary of Findings” Section.

We apologize for any inconvenience or problems this error may have caused you. We will
gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this error or the inspection.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Plant Support Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No. 50-331
License No. DPR-49

Enclosure: Correction to Inspection Report 50-331/00-16(DRS)

cc w/encl: E. Protsch, Executive Vice President -
Energy Delivery, Alliant;
President, IES Utilities, Inc.

Robert G. Anderson, Plant Manager
K. Peveler, Manager, Regulatory Performance
State Liaison Officer
Chairperson, Iowa Utilities Board
The Honorable Charles W. Larson, Jr.

Iowa State Representative
E. Jenkins, FEMA, Region VII
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SUMMARY OF FINDINGS

IR 05000331-00-16(DRS), on 12/11-12/15/00, Alliant, IES Utilities Inc., Duane Arnold Nuclear
Plant. Radiation Specialist report.

This inspection was conducted by regional radiation specialists. No findings of significance
were identified.


